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Wendy Shaw

From: Jean-Claude Legault <jclegaultbd@gmail.com>
Sent: December 26, 2020 2:18 PM
To: Mackenzie Moreau; Joel Yelle; Frank Cormier; Amanda Willett; Krystal Manitius; Kay 

Corbier; Pauline Matchett; Amber Derby; Wayne Klinowski; Paul Beauvais; Julia 
Fineczko

Cc: Janice Dewland; Wendy Shaw
Subject: Update on COVID CLOC Cases

Board members, 
 
Pending receipt of further test results this is a summary update as provided by Janice today: 
 
1- 425 Adelaine:  
-  The client affected with serious COVID positive symptoms has been intubated. 
-  There is one more staff member with a positive COVID test result. 
 
2- Kildeer: 
- the hospital seems to have lost the results of the 2 staff members tested. 
 
3- CLOC is still working and is in progress with EMS for the testing of all remaining clients and  staff  of  the 
outbreak locations (KIldeer, Holcan and 425 Adelaide.) 
 
Regards, 
 
JC Legault 


